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POSTPONEMENT OF THE NATIONAL SEMINAR WORKSHOP ON LITERACY
OF THE PHILIPPINE REGIONAL LANGUAGE CENTER SCHOLARS FOUNDATION INC.

In relation to the released Advisory No. 057, s. 2025, dated March 31, 2025,
the Philippine Regional Language Center Scholars Foundation, Inc. announces the
postponement of its National Seminar Workshop which was scheduled to take place

at the Chali Beach Resort and Conference Center, Cagayan de Oro City from April
24 to 26, 2025.

For further information and assistance, please contact the following:

Dr. Enerio Ebisa

Chief HRRD, Department of Education Region X
Mobile Phone Number: 0936-995-8475

Email Address: enerio_ebisaphepm@yahoo.com

Dr. Luz Almeda

President, PhRELCSFI

Mobile Phone No.: 0966-849-1842
Email Address: luz_almeda@yahoo.com

Dr. Edilberta C. Bala
Program Chair
Mobile Phone Numbers: 0919-843-7593 and 0995-146-6070
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